
<Local League Logo>

<Date>

Superintendent XXX, Superintendent
Office of XXX Education
Address
City, Illinois Zip

Dear Superintendent XXX,

The League of Women Voters of Illinois is getting ready for the next election season.

Part of the new election law 10 ILCS 5/1A-60 (SB825) required that the Illinois State
Board of Election prepare an informational form for all high schools regarding voter
registration.

That form has been completed by the Illinois State Board of Elections. The requirement
is for the forms to be distributed to school districts/high schools by the Illinois State
Board of Education. The law goes on to say that …”every high school must provide
students with that document, which may be disseminated electronically.”

As you know, the League of Women Voters has been actively engaged in ensuring all
persons eligible to vote are registered and afforded the opportunity to vote. We have
done so for more than 100 years. We are energized and excited how the new law
reaches out to the young people who are newly eligible to register to vote.

I am wondering if you have received Registering to Vote in Illinois and Your Vote is Your Voice
for distribution and would love to meet with you if the League can provide assistance to help you
get the word out to our XXX High School students about the importance of registering to vote.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.
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https://www.isbe.net/NSDocuments/High-School-Voter-Information-Sheet-A.pdf
https://www.isbe.net/NSDocuments/High-School-Voter-Information-Sheet-B.pdf
https://illinoisvoterguide.org/

